
 

Along with several other churches in our diocese, the first 
week of September will be dedicated to prayers and blessings 

for victims of suicide, family members affected,  

and for prevention, awareness, and protection.  
 

Join us in praying our Living Rosary for 
suicide prevention on Wednesday, 

September 4th at 6:00pm after regular 
5:30pm Mass at St. Joseph church. 

S e p t e m b e r  
- S u i c i d e  Aw a r e n e s s  M o n t h -  

Please wear something PURPLE  or TEAL  
as a sign of your support. 

This can be attire, accessory, or a ribbon 


